
 CAPP classes are led in English and are available 
from 4:30 - 6:30 p.m. at 2625 N. King Street, Flagstaff, AZ. 

Pre-Registration is required.
Children are not allowed in class.
You must bring your citation and driver’s license.
No late participants accepted.
If you have a child safety seat, you must bring it to
class.

Please email injuryprevention@coconino.az.gov or
 call (928) 679-7262 to register.

$35.00 for each citation, Payment must be made online:   
coconino.az.gov/InjuryPrevention

Safety Ahead

The Children Are Priceless Passengers (CAPP) program is a partnership between
Coconino County Health and Human Services and the Governor’s Office of Highway

Safety addressing issues of education, enforcement, and public awareness of the
Arizona child safety seat and seat belt use. 

Children Are Priceless
 Passengers Schedule

Flagstaff, Arizona

January 8
February 5

March 5
April 2
May 7
June 4

July 2
August 6

September 3
October 1

November 5
December 3

2025 Schedule

mailto:injuryprevention@coconino.az.gov

